
IMPORTANT NOTICE FOR BUYERS OF VOLUMINOUS AND BULKY LOTS

The lots may be picked up in Via Pontaccio 12 - Milano from the 17th to the 26th of October 2022.

From the 27th of October 2022 the voluminous and bulky lots will be taken to our warehouse in
via Riccardo Pitteri 10 - Milano, where they will be picked up from the 28th of October.

Should the customer wish to verify the logistics of his purchase/purchases he can contact: Graziella
Ferrara 02-8631424 - graziella.ferrara@ponteonline.com or Beatrice Rapetti 02-8631435 -
magazzino.pontaccio@ponteonline.com.

Please take note that the pickup will be possible only after the payment of the lot/lots has been
settled.

We also wish to remind that all lots still stored at the warehouse after the 21st of November will be
subject to the payment of a daily fee of € 30 per day
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